Hydrant Flushing Notice
Public Works will be flushing hydrants October 3rd – 7th.
Hydrants are flushed to exercise the fire hydrant and ensure proper operation. It's also important to prevent build up in water mains. 
Discoloration of water is a typical side effect. Be cautious if washing whites. If you experience water discoloration, please run your cold water to flush your lines (outside faucet works best). If possible, avoid running hot water as it will allow discolored water to enter your water heater tank and take longer to clear up.

